
WHOLE SCHOOL HOME LEARNING PROJECT 

CHRISTMAS 2015 

This year’s project is on the theme of STARS.  

 We would like you to create a gold or silver star to 

decorate the school with. It can be flat or it can be 3-

dimensional, and it can be as big or as small as you like! 

 Please hand your star in to Mrs Haydon, by Monday 30th 

November. If you wish your star to be returned to you, 

please ensure it is has your name and class on it!  

 

 
 

COMPETITION TIME!!! 

You may have noticed that Shaun the Sheep has worn 

his Poppy hat to commemorate Remembrance. He has 

decided that he quite likes wearing hats! Can you design a 

Christmas hat for him? Mrs Porter has kindly agreed to knit 

the winning design. Please draw & colour your design on 

A4 paper and submit your entry with your name & class, to 

Mrs Haydon by Wednesday 25th November. Don’t forget, 

we need to be able to knit this hat, so think about this when 

you do your design.  A Shaun the Sheep prize will be given 

for the winning entry… 



 


